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Pumpkin Patch Trolley rides again! 
The Pumpkin Patch Trolley returns to the Sea-
shore Trolley Museum this weekend! 
   Guests of all ages will be treated to antique 
trolley rides on a heritage railroad to the muse-
um’s very own socially distanced Pump-
kin Patch, where all guests may select 
a pumpkin to take home. Back at the Visitor’s 
Center, families can paint their pumpkins and 
participate in other COVID-safe family activi-
ties, including craft-in-a-bag, a cookie walk, 
photo scavenger hunt, and spending time check-
ing out the museum’s outdoor exhibits and dis-
plays. Lunch service this year will be available 
by Texas Grace Kitchen.   
  The museum is encouraging guests to come in 
costume! Prizes will be given out each day for 
“Best Costume” and “Best Mask.”  

   Admission is $14 for adults, $12 for adults age 
60+, $11.50 for youth ages 6-16, $7 for youth 
ages 3-5, and $2 for youth under 3. All proceeds 
will benefit the Seashore Trolley Museum.   
   Tickets will go fast and guests are encouraged 
to purchase tickets in advance. The event will be 
held rain or shine, but tickets may be transferred 
to another event day.   
    



Get out this weekend and see why voters picked 
these businesses as favorites in our community   

“Falling” with art 
Fall into KW Contemporary Art in Lower Village, 
Kennebunk, every Friday between 2 and 4 p.m. in 
October. Gallery owner Kiersten Wilcox will 
have cider and donuts for guests as they peruse 
the new exhibition “Falling.”  


